
Dear Family Name


I want to make you aware of an exciting opportunity I have been given.  This March, I 
will be part of a Student Mission Team going to Washington DC or New York City.  I 
will be partnering with North American Mission Board (NAMB) church planters who are 
reaching their city in fresh, creative ways.  I will have the opportunity to share Christ in 
new ways and continue to grow deeper in my discipleship because of this trip.


I am writing because I would love for you to be a part of this unique opportunity.  There 
are really three ways to be involved in missions -- to go, to give and to pray.  I would so 
appreciate your help by being involved through prayer and financial support as I go.


First, please consider putting our team on your prayer list. Our trip dates are March 
8-14, 2025.  We have a God-sized task ahead of us and we want to do everything we 
can to glorify God through this project.  Pray that we will come together as a unified 
team, emptied of ourselves and ready to be used by God.  Please pray that we will 
raise the needed funds and that we will be prepared spiritually for this task.


Next, would you consider being part of my support team?  The cost of the trip is 
$1,950. I am looking for friends and family that would be willing to support this mission 
project by giving $20 - $100 towards the total cost.  Of course, you are under no oblig-
ation and you can give a different amount or nothing at all.  I would ask that you would 
please pray that God would provide what I need for this trip. Personally, I am working 
to raise the money and my family is also making a financial contribution to my trip.


To ensure proper financial accountability, all checks should be made out to “Houston’s 
First Baptist Church” and sent to the address below.  Please put Rushmore + my name 
on the memo line.  You will receive a receipt at the end of the year showing your tax-
deductible contribution.  These funds will be used only for my mission trip and will not 
be used for any other Student Ministry activities.


Thank you so much for reading this far.  You are a blessing to me and I am thankful for 
whatever way God leads you to be involved.  I will be sure to send you an update once 
I return from my trip sharing with you everything God did through our mission team.


Thank you,


Please send funds to: BE SURE TO MAKE THIS CAMPUS SPECIFIC IN THIS FORMAT

	 Houston’s First Baptist Church

	 Attn: Student Ministry – Rushmore 2025

	 7401 Katy Freeway

	 Houston, TX   77024


